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A 2012 report by the IPC was recently cited in a White House fact sheet pointing out the economic
need for comprehensive immigration reform: 

"According to the 2010 American Community Survey, immigrants earned a total of $1.1 trillion, and
the Immigration Policy Center [1] estimates that the purchasing power of Latinos and Asians, many
of whom are immigrants, alone will reach $1.5 trillion and $775 billion, respectively, by 2015."
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[1] http://www.immigrationpolicy.org/sites/default/files/docs/Strength%20in%20Diversity%20updated
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